
 

GOT QUESTIONS, LOOKING FOR INFORMATION? Bring your questions to the 
Connect Desk before or after the service.  
 

PRAY FOR Pastor Tom and Sherie as they minister in Kenya 7/17 to 8/7. Strength 
for travel. Love for new friends. Clarity in communication. Holiness in word and 
deed. Safety on roads. Power in prayer. Courage in Christ. 
 

AMBASSADOR Mini-Golfers – The “Putt-a-lot Challenge” is coming on Tuesday, 
September 11, 2018. We will meet at the church at 10:15 a.m. to car-pool to the 
Best Little Roadhouse Restaurant in Salem where we will play miniature golf and 
then enjoy a meal of your choice at 12:30 p.m. The cost for golf is around $6 and 
the cost of your meal is what you wish to pay. Hope you are looking forward to this 
annual time of fun and fellowship. Please let Duke Ricketts (503-873-6468) know 
if you plan to attend or have any questions.     
 

THANK YOU to all the parents and kids who have helped in collecting communion 
cups after the service. The deaconesses now have enough help to do this task. We 
have appreciated your thoughtfulness. 
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We are so glad you have chosen 
to worship with us today.   

welcome!             August 5, 2018 

contact info 
229 Westfield St. ° PO Box 1800 ° Silverton, OR 97381 

503.873.6181 ° Fax 503.873.7100 
          Office Email:   info@silvertonfirstbaptist.org 
     Debbie’s Email:   debbie.k@silvertonfirstbaptist.org 

 Web Site:  www.silvertonfirstbaptist.org 

Office Hours are Monday – Friday 9 a.m. to Noon & 1:30 to 4:30 p.m. 

Elders: 

elderteam@silvertonfirstbaptist.org 
 

Jack Holt, Chairman 503.873.4233 

Keith Baldwin 503.689.6972 

Loren Gerig 503.873.6392 

Casey Murphy 503.551.1990 

 

Deacons: 
deacons@silvertonfirstbaptist.org 

Prayer Ministry: 
prayer@silvertonfirstbaptist.org 

 

Student/Youth Ministry  
Brian Harding 503.508.2772 
brian.h@silvertonfirstbaptist.org 

□ 1st visit □ 2nd visit □ regular attendee 

□ new contact info 
 

ages: 
□ 0-5 □ 6-12 □ jr. hi □ high school 

□ college □ adult □ senior adult 
  

□ I’d like to talk with someone about my 

           spiritual journey. 

□ I’d like a visit/email/phone call from an Elder.
     (circle one) 

□ I want to trust Jesus Christ as my Savior. 

□ I want to be baptized. 

□ I am interested in membership. 

□ I would like information on how I can serve: 

 □ sharing my faith   □ encouraging/mentor    
 □ praying      □ Stephen Ministry  
 □ teaching        □ __________ (other) 
 

□ Interested in information about life groups 

  (life groups will resume week of October 1
st
.) 

□ Missed sermon:  You may check out a DVD 

     copy from the library, or listen online at 
     www.silvertonfirstbaptist.org 

 

coming this week today’s opportunities 

Welcome, we’re glad you’re here! 
 

August 5, 2018 

Praising God Together In Song 
 

Praying Together 
Prayer Focus: Our Philippines Short Term Missions Team 

Giving Together  
Offertory  

 
Hymn: # 8  To God Be the Glory 

(Children 4 years through 2
nd

 grade stay with your parents) 
(Activity bags are available at the Connect Desk) 

 
Scripture Reading: John 17:1-5 

 
Learning Together: David Thommen 

“The Real Lord’s Prayer (pt. 1)” 

 
Hymn: # 75 All Glory to Jesus 

 

The Lord’s Supper 
 

Benediction 
 
 

more announcements 

     church office notes 

 
 

FIND US ON THE INTERNET:  For information about Church Events visit 
www.silvertonfirstbaptist.org and click on the calendar. Click on the event for 
information regarding the time of events.  

 

MISSED WORSHIP SERVICES: You may check out a DVD copy from the library, 
or listen online at www.silvertonfirstbaptist.org.  
 

All songs used by permission, CCLI License No. 1139596 

 

http://www.silvertonfirstbaptist.org/


  

 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Date: Sunday School 10:15 Service – infants 10:15 Service – 2/3’s  
 

August 
12th    

For the summer   
NO SUNDAY 
SCHOOL 

Because of the All Church Campout, we won’t be 
having Nursery this day.   It will resume August 19th.  
You may use the nursery or Fireside Room if needed. 

50
th

 ANNIVERSARY: You are invited to join Lawrie & Lyla Irvine in celebrating 
their 50

th
 Anniversary TODAY at a Reception in the Fellowship Hall from 3 – 6 pm. 

No gifts, please.   
 

NEW ARRIVAL: Wesley & Rachel Holman rejoice in the arrival of their son, 
Charles Wesley Holman on July 18, 2018. Weighing 7 lbs. 10 oz.  Grandparents 
are Jim & Irene Sinn. 
 

YOU’RE INVITED to the wedding of Clarissa Smith and Tim Jones on August 18, 
2018 at 1:30 p.m. at Silverton First Baptist Church. Dessert reception 
following. Please RSVP by August 8

th
 at: http://theknot.com/us/clarissa-smith-

and-tim-jones.  
 

CANYONVIEW DAY CAMP: Today is the final day to register for camp. Camp is 
August 13–17 & costs $131. Please contact Jim Garrard (503-873-6231) with any 
questions. Registration forms and letter are at the Connect Desk. 
 

VBS: We had an exciting week, where the kids travelled through time to discover 
Jesus from eternity past to eternity future.  80+ volunteers gave time and energy 
to make a fun and safe week. There were 272 kids registered, with an average 
daily attendance of 233.  They represented 31 different area churches, with about 
1/3 of the families having no home church.  At least 42 children prayed to receive 
Jesus as their Savior.  For our missions projects; 121 lbs. of food was brought in 
for SACA, and over $5,600 was raised to build and furnish a safe, clean home for 
Nadia’s family, whom Mark & Margaret Franklin have a relationship with in Haiti. 
We felt God’s hand of protection and strength every day and are grateful to all 
who were part of this week through prayers and participation. The VBS Committee 
 

VBS LOST & FOUND: If your child forgot their Bible or crafts at VBS please 
check on top of the upstairs coat rack for Bibles etc. and room 111 (craft room) for 
forgotten crafts. 
 

 

announcements 

Monday   6
th
  6:30 p.m.  Stephen Ministries Supervision  

Tuesday   7
th

    1:30 p.m. Staff Meeting 
          Philippines Missions Team leaves 
Thurs. – Sun. 9 – 12

th
    All Church Campout       

   
    
  

 
   
 

       NO Sunday School 
    10:30 a.m. Worship Service 
     3:00 p.m. 50

th
 Wedding Anniversary Lawrence & Lyla Irvine 

     6:30 p.m. VBS Skit Presentation 
       
 
      
  
     
 
        
      
 
      
       
         
 
                       
     
 
   

August   
12

th
 Mission Board Meeting ~ 12:30 p.m. 

13-17 Canyonview Day Camp 
15

th
 Bridal Shower for Clarissa Smith ~ 7 p.m. 

17
th
  Wedding Decoration and Rehearsal ~ 10:30 a.m. – 9:30 p.m. 

18
th
 Wedding of Clarissa Smith & Tim Jones ~ 1:30 p.m. 

19
th
  Jr. & Sr. High at Silver Creek Fellowship ~ 5 – 8 p.m.  

20
th
 Stephen Ministries Supervision ~ 6:30 p.m. 

21
st
  Carpets Cleaned ~ 8 a.m. please allow several days to dry 

23
rd

 Ambassadors ~ Games & Snacks 2-4 p.m. in the Fellowship Hall 
September 
3

rd
  Labor Day - OFFICE CLOSED 

7-9
th
 Men’s Round-up 

11
th
 Ambassadors Miniature Golf  

12
th
 Awana Resumes 

19-30 Debbie gone on vacation  
 

coming soon 

□ Please share only with the 
Elders and staff.  

□ Please share with the church 

email prayer chain. 
  

If you have a confidential concern or 
request please contact an Elder by phone 
or email. Do not write here. 

 

I/we would like to pray/praise God 
for: 

________________________

________________________

________________________

________________________

________________________

________________________

________________________

________________________

________________________

________________________

________________________

________________________

________________________

________________________

________________________

________________________

________________________

________________________

________________________

________________________

________________________ 

________________________ 

today’s opportunities   coming this week 

 
 

No Sunday School 
for the month of August. 

 

Sunday School will  
resume September 2nd. 

 
 

NURSERY: 
 

There will be no nursery care 
provided on August 12th.  The 
nursery spaces will remain open 
and available if parents wish to 
bring their children and stay 
with them. We apologize for any 
inconvenience. Thank you!  
Rachel Duerst, Nursery Chair 
 

 

1st Contact During Sabbatical   
 
With travel schedules this upcoming 
week the best first contact for any 
need is the church office during office 
hours. 
 
Debbie King can be reached during 
office hours (9 a.m. – Noon & 1:30 – 4:30 p.m.) 

at info@silvertonfirstbaptist.org  
and 503-873-6181. 
 
For after hours and pastoral needs 
please contact one of the elders, listed 
on the back of this bulletin. 

 
 
 

 

nursery workers 

GIVE FOOD to Silverton Area Community Aid (SACA): For August most needed 
items: Proteins; peanut butter, canned tuna, etc., pasta, soup/stew/chili, cereal, 
canned tomato products, personal care items, diapers & baby food.  As always 
they welcome all contributions. If you would like to give cash/check they will 
purchase items they need. Use an offering envelope marking it for SACA and then 
give it to Jim Sinn 503-873-2415. Thank you for your faithfulness!  
 
 

action items   

 

   

 

mailto:info@silvertonfirstbaptist.org

